During this cold winter, St. George Antiochian Orthodox Church
hopes to pack over 100 Winter care packages (incl. Gloves, hat,
socks & a snack) for distribution to those in need through
St. John the Compassionate Mission.

Please support this effort by making a donation to St. George
Antiochian Orthodox Church and writing on your e-transfer,
cheque or donation envelope “Warm Hands, Warm Hearts”.
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